
Tuesday, April 21st 2009 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, April 21, 2009 

 

 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Gil Rand 

Staff: Judy Welch 

Guests: Melissa Sabourn, Bob Stahler 

 

Jim called meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Tax Collector/Deed Notices: 
Melissa Sabourn reviewed the properties coming up for deed with the Board and stated that the 

Deed Notices will be mailed out in sixty days. The Board requested Melissa to come back with 

an update before deeding date. 

 

Bob Stahler/Cascade Park: 
Bob gave the Board a follow up report on the Cascade Park Project. 

 

Letter from Friends of Lincoln Library/Plant Sale: 
Jim motioned to allow the Friends of Lincoln Library to use Soldier’s Park on May 23th for 

their annual plant sale. Gil seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Minutes of the March 24, 2009 Board Meetings: 
Gil motioned to accept the minutes of March 24, 2009 meeting. Jim seconded the motion and 

the vote was affirmative. 

 

Minutes of the March 24, 2009 Public Hearing/Mitigation Plan: 
Gil motioned to accept the minutes of March 24, 2009 public hearing. Jim seconded the motion 

and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Other Business: 
Signed checks. 

 

The Board received a letter from Bill Mellett thanking them for the clock commemorating his 

50 years of service on the fire department.  

 

 

Gil motioned to adjourn at 7:20 p.m. Jim seconded and the vote was affirmative. 

 


